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MEMORANDUM
TO : The Regional Executive Director
MIMAROPA Region
ATT’N : The Assistant Regional Director
Technical Services
FROM : The Assistant Secretary
Human Resources, Strategic Communication and Sectoral Initiatives
SUBJECT ASSESSMENT OF ENR ACADEMY BASIC COURSE GRADUATES

In view of our continuing effort to evaluate the effectiveness and impact of our learning and
development programs, the Human Resource Development Service (HRDS) through the Training and
Development Division will conduct monitoring and evaluation of the ENR Academy Basic
Course-Class 204 Versatile and Class 205 Magnanimous graduates. The Course was conducted on
March 15-29 & April 12-26, 2021 (Part I), respectively, November 26, 2021 (Part 2), and December
14, 2021 (Commencement). '

Considering the participation of your staff, may we request you or your chief of staff to kindly
assess Ms. Anita L. Iringan on or before 29 April 2022, Friday. You may access the assessment
tool via QR code or link below:

or access the link:
https://fforms.gle/kdyPD
JOM3RsHh7zC8

The HRDS shall strictly monitor the submissions in this activity to proceed on the succeeding
steps. For queries and clarifications, please contact Ms. Angie Tolentino or For. Kristiansen Ortafiez
at telephone number (02)8426-3852 or email kjortanez@denr.gov.ph.

For your appropriate action.

HIRO V. MASUDA\DBA, CESO 111



